
 

Worship services during the summer will be held here at 

Windsor Park United Church for the month of July 

beginning  at 10 am. During the month of August 

worship services will be at Prince of Peace.(tentatively 

work will begin in August to install the new boiler.) 

 

 

2015 Job Opportunities at Rock Lake United Church 

Camp! Are you interested or know of someone who is 

interested in working at the camp this summer please check 
the bulletin board for the list of different positions available. 

 

Rob Cottreau        Makenna Decker-Razos 
Carly Friesen                 Sheila Gemmel 
Thomas Grandy                 Karen Gundrum 
Michael Loewen                Karyn Maertens 
Stuart McDonald                  Wally Olensky 
Brydon Owen                Rhonda Pacheco 
Sylvia Rempel                      Eric Schultz 
Laura Shirtliffe              Sylvia Warrington 
Branson Wildeman                      Aaron Will 
Lindsey Wilson 

*** 
Gary & Lily Mallard 
Cam & Grace Wilson 

 
Next Week’s Scripture Readings 

Psalm 22: 25-31               John 15: 1-8 
 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our  
Prayers today for Transcona Memorial U. C.  

and those in ministry there: 
Jeff Cook and Carol Fletcher 

 

 
 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we 
nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning 

together, caring for each other, embracing our diversity, 
reaching out to those who live around us and working together 

in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

April 26, 2015 – May 3, 2015  

Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies (wind-up) 
 6:30 pm  AOTS Dinner Mtg. 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
 6 pm  Private Function 
Wednesday 9:30 am Tot Time (wind-up) 
 7 pm Worship Council Mtg. 
Thursday 9:30 am Study Group (wind-up)  
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm Worship Choir Practice 
Saturday  2:30 pm  Wedding 
 7 pm Youth Group 
Next Sunday 10 am Joyful Noise Practice 

The Youth Group will be gathering on Saturday 
May 2nd here at the church from 7 – 9 pm. As always your 
friends are welcome! Please let Patrick know if you’ll be 

attending.  

Please be aware that there are many of us who 
suffer from severe allergies to perfumes and 
fragrances. We would like to ask everyone to be 
conscious of this as we work to become a 
fragrance-free building, so that all may fully enjoy 
worship.  

Just a reminder! Your submission for the 
SouthWinds is due on Tuesday May 19th. 

Please send your report to either Mel Braun 
mlbraun@shaw.ca  or Luci officewpuc@mymts.net 

 

mailto:mlbraun@shaw.ca
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The Annual General Meeting of the  Conference of Manitoba 

and Northwestern Ontario is taking place at the University 

of Manitoba from May 28 – May 31. The following volunteer 

opportunities exist:  

o To bake muffins and cookies for the meetings on Friday 

May 29
th

 and Saturday May 30
th 

.
  

 

o To prepare and serve refreshments. 

o To assist with the UCRD book table. 

o To agree to billet conference delegates. 

For more information check the bulletin board in the lobby. 

If you are able to help out contact the Conference office at 

204-233-8911.  

Sharon is looking for 1 or 2 people to help her do some 
community advertising. Please let Sharon know or call 

Luci 256-8792 if you are interested. 

CDC invites you to join the 

WPUC Canadian Museum for 

Human Rights bus tour on 

Sunday May 24th. Tour length 

is 90 minutes. $20/person and 

free for those accompanying 

folks in wheelchair and for 

indigenous people. Sign up 

with payment begins on May 

3rd. Bus leaves the church @ 

1PM and returns @ 4PM. 

Special thanks to Derek Hilliker for supplying us with 

wheels!. 

Did you know….                                    
Patrick is a delegate to the General Council 
of the United Church of Canada which will 
be meeting in August in                
Cornerbrook Newfoundland.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A RUMMAGE SALE will take place here at the 

church on June 5th and 6th. Please keep us in mind 

when you are doing your spring cleaning. We’ll 

gladly accept toys, puzzles, games, DVDs, CDs, 

small tools in good working order, books, jewellery, 

small appliances in good working order, purses, 

shoes and gently used household and kitchen 

items. No large items, no clothing/bedding please. 

Please do not bring  in items for the sale until the 

week of May 31st. We just don’t have the storage 

space. Watch for the sign-up sheet for volunteers  
 to help before, during and after the sale.  
 Thank you.   

 Mark your calendars… Our Annual Picnic will 

be on Sunday June 7th! Watch for further details.  

 We will be celebrating the 90th Anniversary of 
the United Church of Canada, on Sunday June 
14th. Please bring a bell or a gong that day, to ring! 

 On July 13
th

 the UCW ladies will be feeding 75 people 

working on the Habitat for Humanity project. 

They will be serving lasagna, cole slaw, rye bread and 

dainties.  

 

. 


